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Principal – Micheál Rea 

 

29/4 /2019  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Welcome back to the summer term. I hope you all had a lovely, restful and happy 

break. This term will be very busy and exciting term. 

 

Pfizer/Upjohn: 

As many of you will have seen, our Sensory Garden is taking shape nicely. Staff 

from Pfizer/Upjohn will be painting our front boundary wall and completeing the 

Sensory Garden on this Friday – weather permitting! We really appreciate all the 

help they are giving to make our school a better place. 

 

Parking – dropping and collecting: 

Please don’t block our neighbours driveways and/or entrances when parking around 

the school. We have very nice neighbours and I would appreciate it if you would 

respect their right to be able to enter and exit their own property. 

 

Gold Rush: 

Our Parents Association will hold their annual Gold Rush on May 23rd to raise funds 

for the school. As usual, children are encouraged to bring in gold coloured coins 

(10c, 20c and 50c) and not brown coins. Prizes will be given to the classes with the 

longest line and the line with the most value.  

 

Dates for your diary: (see last month’s newsletter for a full list) 

24th May: school closed for voting 

31st May: school closed for bank holiday weekend. 

28th June: school closes at 12.15pm for all classes for summer holidays. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________  

 

Micheál Rea 


